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WAYNE E. BLACK • Director 

August 13, 2018 

Dear County Directors of Social Services 

Attention: Food and Nutrition Services Managers and Supervisors 

Subject:  Benefits Data Trust (BDT) Point(s) of Contacts and Reports 

During the initial stage of the Benefits Data Trust Walmart Technical Grant and Dual Eligibles 
Projects, counties were asked to provide a point(s) of contact (POC) and a dedicated fax number to 
be used to communicate with BDT to submit SNAP applications and to provide documents for 
verification. Due to changes in staff, the Division is requesting updated POC(s) information and fax 
numbers for each county. 

Attached is an excel document to be completed and returned to Connie Dixon via email at 
connie.dixon@dhhs.nc.gov no later than August 31, 2018. As a reminder, applications submitted by 
BDT do not require an additional signature. 

In addition, a report listing of mailings, responses received and applications submitted by county will 
be posted on the following website, https://www2.ncdhhs.gov/Dss/stats/fsp.htm. 

If you have any questions, please contact Connie Dixon at 919-527-6319 or via email at 
connie.dixon@dhhs.nc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

David Locklear, Deputy Director 

DL/cd 

Attachment(s) (1) 
POC Fax Information 
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